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David Barron spoke with CBS Philly about the challenges families face with schools reopening.

He says if parents can’t work from home or work out a modified schedule with their employers, federal

law allows them to use the Family Medical Leave Act. “The Families First Coronavirus Response Act

that was passed back in March amended the Family Medical Leave Act to add a new paid benefit for

12 weeks, which is to take care of a child that is out of school due to COVID reasons.”

To read more of this article, click here.
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